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April 13, 2020  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

18 Confirmed Cases of COVID-19 Identified in Calhoun County 

 

Memorial Medical Center, in conjunction with Calhoun County and Calhoun County Texas Emergency 

Management, is reporting three new positive test results for COVID-19, bringing the total for positive COVID-

19 tests in Calhoun County residents to 18. The Texas Department of State Health Services states that all three 

cases are attributed to community spread and all persons are isolating at home.   

 

Please continue to follow city, county, and state recommendations and mandates. Everyone should be staying at 

home as much as possible, practicing social distancing when it is necessary to be out of the home, and 

practicing the hygiene measures that have been discussed previously.  

 


